In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · May Graduates Time to Order Regalia @ AU Bookstore
- · Alcohol and Drug-Free Policy

General Announcements

- · All-ATS Meeting: Strategic Plan and Violence Prevention
- · Bergren Forum 'No More Mr. "Nice" Guy'
- · Polarization, Protest and Paralysis: The Crises in Haiti and Brazil
- · PhD/MSE Thesis Defense Ryan W. Musson
- March Women's and Gender Studies Roundtable
- · Experience German Cars, Culture, and Life
- Food and Shelter Student Survey
- USPS Rate Reduction
- · Job Posting Operations/Programs Coordinator
- · How Does Google Decide Who Makes the Cut as a Googler?
- AU Scholarship Opportunity
- · AU Photo Library Online Gallery Server Pro
- · AU Bookstore Now Hiring Booksellers
- · Alfred Box of Books Library Chicken Barbecue
- · 'Votes For Women: The Successful Campaign in Allegany County in 1917'

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
5:15 Yoga Classes 7:30 'Votes For Women: The	11:00 'Delicate Decisions' at Cohen Gallery	10:00 Walk-In Hours - Career Development Center
Successful Campaign in Allegany County	12:00 All-ATS: Update on Strategic Plan	11:00 'Delicate Decisions' at Cohen Gallery
· IEA Visiting Artist: Brian Murphy	3:30 Using Social Media for your Club, Team, or Cause	5:00 Burning Bad Writing
	8:00 Movie Night	
	Bowling Night	
	Reading and Reflection	
	8:30 International Folk Dancing	

May Graduates- Time to Order Regalia @ AU Bookstore

All May graduates, it is time to order regalia! Stop into the AU Bookstore to place your order for cap, gown, tassel, and hood BY Thursday, March 24, 2016.

We need your height, degree title being earned, and payment information to place your order. Bachelor complete unit (cap, gown, tassel, hood) \$63.96 plus tax, master \$67.96 plus tax.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alcohol and Drug-Free Policy

UPDATED ALCOHOL POLICY. If you are planning an event involving alcohol, check out the new policy and forms. For questions please contact Dean of Students, Norm Pollard at 607.871.2132 or email **studentaffairs@alfred.edu**.

Link: Alcohol and Drug-Free Policy

Attachment: NEW Alcohol Event Form

Attachment: **NEW Planning Your Event Procedures**

Submitted by: Amanda Charles

back to top Send Email Reminder

All-ATS Meeting: Strategic Plan and Violence Prevention

At noon on Tuesday, March 22 in Nevins Theater Kathy Woughter will be giving us an update on the strategic plan and on the work accomplished by the task force on the prevention of violence. All are welcome to attend.

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum - 'No More Mr. "Nice" Guy'

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, and the Provost's Office will be meeting at 12:10 P.M. Thursday, March 24 in Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch; coffee and tea will be provided.

Speaker: Lydia Galarneau

Topic: "No More Mr. 'Nice' Guy: Male Entitlement and Character Archetypes"

Winner of Phi Beta Kappa Wit and Wisdom Competition, Lydia Galarneau will examine how characters and narratives of popular television shows such as "Buffy the Vampire Slayer," "Friends," and "How I Met Your Mother" can emphasize, normalize, and romanticize patriarchal values of male entitlement.

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton

back to top Send Email Reminder

Polarization, Protest and Paralysis: The Crises in Haiti and Brazil

Popular protests are redefining Haiti and Brazil this year. Join us for this Global Awareness Roundtable and find out what these protests in the Caribbean and South America might mean for democracy. Refreshments will be served!

Thursday, March 24 at 5:30 p.m. Kenyon-Allen Room in the Campus Center.

Submitted by: Christopher Churchill

back to top Send Email Reminder

PhD/MSE Thesis Defense - Ryan W. Musson

Dr. William Carlson is pleased to announce that Ryan Musson will defend his Ph.D. in a materials science and engineering thesis entitled,

"FINITE ELEMENT STUDIES OF SOLITARY WAVES IN GRANULAR CHAINS"

on Friday, March 25 at 10 a.m. in McMahon 354.

Copies of his thesis are on display in the Dean's Office in Binns-Merrill Hall 106 and the CACT Office in McMahon 120.

Attachment: RMusson_Abstract.pdf

Submitted by: Katie Decker

back to top Send Email Reminder

March Women's and Gender Studies Roundtable

The next Women's and Gender Studies Roundtable will be on Friday, March 25, from 12:20 - 1:10 p.m. in the Judson Leadership Center. AU Theater Professor Becky Prophet will be presenting. Her topic is: "Storytelling, A Culture's Information Highway."

The roundtables are free and open to the public. Light refreshments will be available.

If you would like to present at a roundtable next semester, please contact Professor Sandra Singer at **fsinger@alfred.edu**

Submitted by: Sandra Singer

back to top Send Email Reminder

Experience German Cars, Culture, and Life

Ever wonder how cars and trucks are made? How humans and robots can work together? How lean manufacturing/lean engineering works? How businesses compete for customer market share globally? What it is like to be inside a medieval city? What a day in the life of a German college student is really like? What makes Munich one of the most popular destinations for tourists?

All these will be covered in the Allen Term 2017 class on the German Auto Industry. If you are interested, come to an information session Wednesday, March 23 at 4:45 p.m. in Olin 308.

Submitted by: Mark Lewis

back to top Send Email Reminder

Food and Shelter Student Survey

Students: Please consider completing this short survey (no more than five minutes) that will help us begin to determine the number of AU students who are struggling with basic needs such as food insecurity and homelessness.

Even if you are not, but have ideas for us to consider, your response would be most welcome. Thank you.

Link: Survey Link

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

USPS Rate Reduction

Lower U.S. Postal Service prices as of April 10, 2016:

The USPS is removing the 2014 surcharge, lowering prices for most Mail Services. See attachment.

If you have questions do not hesitate to call ext. 2698 or email procurement@alfred.edu.

Attachment: USPS_Rates_as_of_April_10_2016.pdf

Submitted by: Donna Sturdevant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Job Posting - Operations/Programs Coordinator

Employment Opportunity:

Operations & Programs Coordinator

Link: Operations & Programs Posting

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

How Does Google Decide Who Makes the Cut as a Googler?

If these topics sound interesting, these undergraduate and graduate summer course offerings are for you! Courses are open to most students but may be subject to instructor permission.

MGMT 300 01/MBA 600 03: People Analytics - This course focuses on the tools, procedures, and

analyses used to inform data-based human capital decisions in organizations.

The methods taught in this course will be applied to HR and OB policy in organizations including but not limited to staffing, training, and measuring employee performance and satisfaction. Identification of the appropriate tools and statistical procedures for analyzing human capital will be emphasized along with the ability to effectively interpret and communicate statistical analyses into organizational policy recommendations.

MBA 600 02: Modern Issues in HRM - This course emphasizes five contemporary HRM trends in the workplace. The Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM) lists several of these trends as critical for HR professionals' success in the coming years. These trends include management of knowledge workers, contemporary hiring strategies, workforce training and gamification, work/life balance, and demographic issues in talent management. An evaluation of the utility of HR departments in the modern workforce is also examined.

If you're interested in learning more about these course offerings, contact Dr. Jennifer Griffith at **griffith@alfred.edu**. I look forward to hearing from you!

Submitted by: Jennifer Griffith

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Scholarship Opportunity

Scholarship - School of Engineering majors (one scholarship award estimated value of \$750) and Childhood Education (Pre-K-6th grade) majors (one scholarship award estimated value \$900). Application deadline is Monday, March 21, 2016.

NYS residents (residing in one of the Home Bureau's chapter counties), United States citizens, and full-time undergraduates --- you are invited to apply for the 2016-17 AU/NYS Federation of Home Bureaus, Inc., scholarship.

Open the attachment for more details and application.

Attachment: Scholarship Details & Application

Submitted by: Catherine Schnurle

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Photo Library Online - Gallery Server Pro

AU has a new searchable photo library, Gallery Server Pro (http://gsp.alfred.edu), accessible to AU faculty/staff. This library contains a wide variety of downloadable AU images ranging from seasonal campus scenics, to classrooms/labs, to selected campus events. To access, please go to our.alfred.edu and scroll down the left-hand side to Faculty/Staff. Click on Faculty/Staff and scroll down to Gallery Server Pro.

Gallery Server images are cataloged by semester, by month and by topic, and as new photo assignments are completed, additional images will be cataloged and posted on a regular basis. The photos are extensively tagged to assist in searches for specific subjects.

NOTE: The images have been carefully selected from more extensive photo sessions that include alternative views and formats (landscape vs portrait). Those images are archived separately and you will need to contact Rick McLay, director of Creative Services at 2736 (**mclay@alfred.edu**) to inquire about those additional images. There is also a separate folder dedicated to faculty/staff portraits, many of which were completed the week of Aug. 17, 2015.

BEFORE YOU DOWNLOAD

The primary use of many of these images is for Admissions and University Relations marketing efforts in both printed and web formats. In order to keep track of downloads (except for faculty/staff portraits), please contact Rick McLay (**mclay@alfred.edu**) or Judy Linza (**linza@alfred.edu**) with information on which images you are downloading, and where they are going to be used.

TO DOWNLOAD

Access to Gallery Server requires AU username/password to review images and to download in three formats: 1. Thumbnail (small image), 2. Web optimized (low resolution but full size), and 3. Original (high resolution). To download the image of your choice, use the download/share icon, which is the one on the left in the icon grouping above each image, and follow the directions.

ADDING PHOTOS TO THE AU PHOTO LIBRARY

We welcome the opportunity to obtain images from faculty and staff. Though much effort goes into documenting as many things as possible on campus, it is impossible to cover it all. When there are events such as art shows, or special lab/classroom activities that faculty/staff are photographing, we would very much like to review those images so that the library is as comprehensive as possible. Please contact Rick McLay if you have images that you think should be considered for this.

ATHLETICS PHOTOS

Current images of athletics events are available at (http://gosaxons.com). By contractual arrangement with the professional photographer, there will be a charge for athletics images. Mark Whitehouse, AU's Sports Information director (whitehouse.alfred.edu), is the contact regarding usage.

If you have any questions or suggestions for photos you want cataloged and included, please contact Rick McLay at **mclay@alfred.edu** or Ext. 2736. If a student requests access, please contact Rick McLay.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Bookstore Now Hiring Booksellers

The AU Bookstore is now hiring for Fall 2016. All training will happen this semester, March-May, prior to summer break. Hours are flexible, MUST have weekend availability in Fall 2016, be customer-service oriented.

Position is NON-work study! This is a great resume builder! Apply online today!

Link: www.bncollegejobs.com

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Box of Books Library Chicken Barbecue

Pick-up is Thursday, April 7 at the Alfred Station Fire Hall. \$8.50 Dinner includes chicken half, potato salad, coleslaw, roll and butter. \$6 Half only

Presale orders only.

Orders can be turned into the library; payment and orders are due by Monday, March 28.

Submitted by: Eliza Ordway

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Votes For Women: The Successful Campaign in Allegany County in 1917'

Join the Baker's Bridge Historical Society as it celebrates Women's History Month!

Rusty Tobin will present a Powerpoint presentation on the woman suffrage movement from 1893 through 1920 with a particular focus on Allegany County and the Alfred area.

Women in New York State gained full suffrage in 1917, three years before the Constitutional amendment in 1920 that gave all women in the country the vote. Women in New York State became increasingly well organized in the 20th century and merged all of the individual suffrage clubs into a single statewide organization.

In 1913, the organization changed its name to the New York State Woman Suffrage Party and organized itself like a political party with Assembly District leaders and captains for each election district. Allegany County was very much a part of this campaign. The New York State victory was the result of a statewide referendum of male voters and 56 percent of Allegany County voters recorded a pro suffrage vote.

Monday, March 21 7:30 p.m. 5971 Hamilton Hill Road, Alfred Station Free! Refreshments served afterward

Link: Baker's Bridge Historical Society

Submitted by: Laurie McFadden

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews